
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Residential Burglaries 

                                017th District 
(Albany Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 017th District of recent burglaries, 
where entry was made by forcing open the rear door, or side window of the 
residence. Incident details are listed below: 
 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4300 Block of North Lawndale on 05 Jan 2016 between 10:00 am and 10:00 pm 

• 3800 Block of W Cullom on 07 Jan 2016 between 7:45 am- 6:30 pm 

• 3700 Block of W Cullom on 07 Jan 2016 at approximately 1:54 pm 

• 3700 Block of W Montrose on 08 Jan 2016 between 8:30 am and 1:10 pm 
 

 
About the Offender: 
Unknown 
 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Don't leave doors or windows unlocked. 

• Don't leave out items, such as a chair, that may be used to assist the offender(s) 
in gaining entry through a window. 

• If possible install a surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HZ105436, HZ107684, HZ107262, HZ108338 

Reference: P16-N-006 

 
Alert# P16-N-006(CA) 
     January 13, 2016 


